
Karch 31st, 1926

Professor IT. J. Stewart, 
Hotel Pennsylvania,
New York, 17,Y,

k

Dear Professor Stewart:-
Thank yon very rmoh for 

your letter of Ilnroh 28th telling me of your 
movements•

”e shall he very pleased 
to welcome you at Hc&lll on Thursday, *Tay 6th,
Dr, 0. ?. T'artin, Dean of the Faculty of T’edioine 
and Dr. Oortel, Professor of Path logy, will both 
bo hero at that time and will be gèad to do what 
they can for you.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


